
Health & Safety 
Guidelines

Habitat for Humanity of Huron Valley is committed to the health and safety of everyone on site.  
We will continue following all COVID-19 federal and local guidelines to ensure a safe working environment. 

These guidelines are subject to change. Thank you for volunteering with Habitat for Humanity! 
We want to ensure you have a safe, healthy, and enjoyable build experience.

For Volunteers Before Opportunity:

Volunteers On-Site:

Thank you for volunteering as we help our future homeowners achieve the strength, 
stability and independence they need to build a better life for themselves and their family.

Thank you for donating your time to us!

Volunteers should be mindful of their own physical health when considering volunteering. Anyone 
who has tested positive for COVID-19 should remain at home and quarantined until a negative 
test result.  Anyone who has experienced symptoms (fever, cough, muscle aches, etc) should allow 
10 days to pass before volunteering. Anyone who has come in contact with someone with these 
symptoms should also allow 10 days before volunteering.

PLEASE STAY HOME IF YOU FEEL 
UNWELL.

Volunteers who are at a greater risk from 
COVID-19 are advised not to participate.

Volunteers should contact Habitat staff if they test positive for COVID-19 within 10 days of their 
volunteering opportunity.

Volunteers will need to 
bring their own reusable 
water bottles and lunch.

It is encouraged that 
volunteers share tools as 

little as possible. 
Ask a Habitat staff member 

for any tool or material 
needs. 

Group sizes are restricted and vary based upon the size of 
the site(s). All volunteers are required to register prior to 

arriving on the build site.

Volunteers will need to verify contact 
information when arriving to the work site. This helps 

us to identify anyone who may become sick and 
contact those who have visited the site within a 

certain time frame.

Habitat encourages 
volunteers to wear a mask 

indoors. Masks are not 
required at this time.

All of these  guidelines are subject to change.

Habitat staff will review 
health and safety guidelines 
with volunteers when they 

arrive for opportunity.

For Volunteers After Opportunity:


